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Aiken, Joan. The Wolves of Willoughby Chase. (Series) Cousins Bonnie and Sylvia and their friend Simon face 
many adventures when their governess sends them to stay with her brutal sister. 

Andrews, Julie. The Last of the Really Great Whangdoodles. With help from an eccentric professor who gives 
their imaginations special intensive training, three children succeed in locating the last of the great 
Whangdoodles and granting his heart’s desire. 

Atwater, Richard and Florence. Mr. Popper’s Penguin. The unexpected delivery of a large crate containing an 
Antarctic penguin changes the life and fortunes of Mr. Popper, a house painter obsessed by dreams of the 
Polar regions. 

Bailey, Carolyn. Miss Hickory. Relates the adventures of a country doll made of an apple-wood twig with a 
hickory nut for a head. 

Banks, Lynne. The Indian in the Cupboard. (Series) A nine-year-old boy receives a plastic Indian, a cupboard, 
and a little key for his birthday and finds himself involved in adventures when the Indian comes to life in the 
cupboard and befriends him. 

Barrie, J.M. (James Matthew). Peter Pan.The adventures of Peter Pan, the boy who would not grow up, and 
the children who accompany him to Never=Never Land. 

Baum, Frank. The Wizard of Oz. (Series) After a cyclone transports her to the Land of Oz, Dorothy must seek 
out the great wizard in order to return to Kansas. 

Boston, L.M. The Children of Knowe. (Series) Tolly comes to live with his great-grandmother at the ancient 
house of Greene Knowe and becomes friends with three children who lived there in the seventeenth century 

Brand, Christianna. Nurse Matilda The incorrigible Brown children, who devour nannies, nurse-maids, and 
governesses, finally meet their match. 

Brink, Carol Ryrie. Caddie Woodlawn. Chronicles the adventurers of eleven-year-old Caddie growing up with 
her six brothers and sisters on the Wisconsin frontier in the mid-nineteenth century. 

Brooks, Walter. The Freddy the Detective (Series) Freddy the pig does some detective work in order to solve 
the mystery of the missing toy. 

Burnett, Frances Hodgson. A Little Princess. Sara Crewe, a pupil at Miss Minchin’s London School, is left in 
poverty when her father dies, but is later rescued by a mysterious benefactor. 

Burnett, Frances Hodgson. The Secret Garden.Ten-year-old Mary comes to live in a lonely house on the 
Yorkshire moors and discovers an invalid cousin and the mysteries of a locked garden. 

Carroll, Lewis. Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland.Alice falls down a rabbit hole and lands in Wonderland, a 
place with strange talking animals, nonsensical rhymes, and characters including the Cheshire cat, the Mad 
Hatter, and the White Rabbit. 

Dahl, Roald. Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. A boy wins a tour of a chocolate factory and a supply of 
chocolate. 

Dubois, William Pene. The Twenty-One Balloons. Tells of the adventures of William Sherman, who flys a 
balloon across the Pacific, survives the volcanic eruptions of Krakatoa, and is eventually picked up in the 
Atlantic. 
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Eager, Edwards. Half Magic. (Series) Faced with a dull summer in the city, Jane, Mark, Katharine, and Martha 
suddenly find themselves involved in a series of extraordinary adventures after Jane discovers an ordinary-
looking coin that seems to grant wishes. 

Enright, Elizabeth. The Saturdays. (Series) Four New York City siblings decide to pool their resources so that 
each can do a special thing on the Saturday that is his turn to receive the combined allowance. Favorite series 
of the 1940s. 

Estes, Eleanor. The Moffats (Series) Relates the adventures and misadventures of the four Moffat children 
living with their widowed mother in a yellow house on New Dollar Street in the small town of Cranbury, 
Connecticutt. 

Farley, Walter. The Black Stallion (Series) Young Alec Ramsey is shipwrecked on a desert island with a horse 
destined to play an important part in his life. Following their rescue, their adventure continues in America. 

Field, Rachel. Hitty, Her First Hundred Years. When Phoebe Preble brings her special doll, Hitty, with her 
everywhere she goes, Hitty experiences wonderful adventures and makes a lot of new friends. 

Gipson, Fred, Old Yeller. About a Texas pioneer family in the 1860s and the big yellow stray dog that affects 
their life. 

Godden, Rumer. The Doll’s House. Tottie, the tiny farthing doll made of wood, tells the story of her life with the 
children Emily and Charlotte. 

Haywood, Carolyn. B is for Betsy. (Series) Betsy experiences an interesting first year of school and looks 
forward to summer vacation at her grandfather’s farm 

Kjelgaard, Jim. Big Red.A young trapper and his Irish setter share many adventures as they follow the trail of a 
legendary bear. 

Knight, Eric. Lassie Come Home A collie undertakes a four-hundred-mile journey in order to once again meet 
her former master at the school gate. 

Lewis, C.S. (Clive Staples). The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe. (Series) Four English school children find 
their way through the back of a wardrobe into the magic land of Nardia and assist Aslan, the golden lion, to 
triumph over the White Witch, who cursed the land with eternal winter. 

Grahame, Kenneth. The Wind and the Willows.The escapades of four animal friends who live along a river in 
the English countryside –Toad, Mole, Rat, and Badger. When Mr. Toad gets a new motor car, he gets them in 
trouble. 

Kipling, Rudyard. Jungle Book.Presents the three adventures of Mowgli, a young boy raised by the animals in 
an Indian jungle, as well as other animals and songs. 

Lawson, Robert. Rabbit Hill. New folks are coming to live in the Big House. The animals of Rabbit Hill wonder if 
they will plant a garden and be good providers. 

Lindgreen, Astrid. Pippi Longstocking. (Series) First published in 1950, Pippi Longstocking recounts the tale of 
a free-spirited, irrepressible little girl who lives alone with a monkey. 

Lofting, Hugh. The Voyage of Doctor Dolittle. Presents the story of a doctor who learned the language of 
animals and made adventurous voyages. 



TERRY TUTORS SUMMER BOOK SUGGESTIONS 
Classic & Contemporary Books  

Upper Elementary School 

 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Book List from The Hamlin School for Girls, San Francisco       ∙            Redistributed by TerryTutors.com                

Lovelace, Maud Hart. Betsy, Tacy, and Tib (Series) This is a great story of three girls growing up in the turn-of-
the century America. First published in 1941. 

MacDonald, Betty. Mrs. Piggle Wiggle (Series) From her upside-down house, the eccentric Mrs. Piggle Wiggle 
issues to parents her marvelous cures for such common children’s diseases, as Won’t-Put-Away-Toy-it is, 
Answerbackism, and Fighter-Quarrelitis. 

Milne, A.A. Winnie the Pooh, The adventures of Christopher Robin and his friends, in which Pooh bear uses a 
balloon to get honey, Piglet meets a Heffalump, and Eeyore has a birthday. 

Mary. The Borrowers. (Series) Miniature people who lived in an old country house by borrowing things from the 
humans are forced to emigrate from their home under the clock. 

Streatfield, Noel. Ballet Shoes. (Series) This tale features the adventures of three adopted sisters who take 
dancing and stage training. One becomes a dancer, one an actress and one a famous airline pilot. 

Sypri, Johanna. Heidi. An orphan sent to live with her grandfather learns to love both the old man and the 
Swiss Alps and is homesick when she goes to the city to be a companion to an invalid. 

Taylor, Sydney. All-of-a-Kind Family. The adventures of fives sisters growing up in a Jewish family in New York 
in the early twentieth century. 

Tolkien, J.R.R. The Hobbit.Chronicles the adventures of Bilbo Baggins , who embarks on a quest to reclaim 
stolen treasure from the dragon Smaug. 

Travers, P.L. Mary Poppins (Series) Jane and Michael Banks have excitement in store for them when Mary 
Poppins, the most nonsense-filled Nanny in England blows in on an east wind. 

Uchida, Yoshiko. Journey Home.Yuki and her Japanese-American family attempt to get settled in California 
again after their internment in a Utah concentration camp during World War II. 

Waugh, Sylvia. The Mennyms. (Series)The Mennyms, a family of life-size rag dolls living in a house in England 
and pretending to be human, see their peaceful existence threatened when the house’s owner announces he is 
coming from Australia for a visit. 

White, E.B. Trumpet of the Swan.Knowing how to read and write is not enough for Louis, a voiceless 
Trumpeter Swan ; his determination to learn to play a stolen trumpet takes him far from his wilderness home. 

White, E.B. Charlotte’s Web.The story of Wilbur, the pig, smallest of the litter, who is raised by the farmer’s 
daughter, and who finds a friend in Charlotte, the spider. 

White, E.B. Mistress Masham’s Repose.Tells the story of ten-year-old Maria, orphaned mistress of Malplaquet, 
who discovers the secret of her deteriorating estate. 

Wilder, Laura. Little House on the Prairie. (Series)A family travels from the big woods of Wisconsin to a new 
home on the prairie, where they build a house, meet neighboring Indians, build a well, and fight a prairie fire. 

 


